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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Books for Schools 

 

Thank you so much for all your Book Tokens, we only reached half the amount 
but Mrs Quaile has sent a letter and hoping they will supply us with half of the 
books. Watch this space……... 

Our Magnificent Eight 

On the 30th January 2020, 8 children in KS2 took part in their first ever 
Panathlon event  (an Inclusive approach to sports). The children were 
very excited about the day’s events and were even more excited when 
they received their Panathlon T-shirt (which they got to keep)! 

The children competed in a variety of well organised activities, each of 
which they  thoroughly enjoyed with many of the team commenting that 
their favourite was the Bocciablast as it  wasn’t anything like they had experienced      
before. The children were extremely excited to learn that everyone that took part got a 
medal and a certificate and were quite content with this thought. To then win not only the 
mini competition, but overall ,was something that the children were so elated with and will 
still be buzzing from now. One child even commented that it was the best day of his life 
as he didn’t usually get selected for a team let alone win anything. 

Thank you so much to all of the organisers and sponsors for allowing us to take part in 
such a well organised and prestigious event. 

 

Uniform 

 

We have a number of children who are beginning to slip back into wearing trainers to 
school. Trainers are not part of our uniform and they will be removed for plimsolls to be  
worn for the duration in class. 

Mr Powell 



Dates for your diary 
 

February 

 
  Tuesday 11th………….. Safer Internet Day 
  Friday 14th…………….. Year 3 Trip to the Science Museum 
  W/B 17th February……. Half Term 
  Monday 24th…………… Boys Football v Highview at 3.45pm 
  Tuesday  25th…………. Year 5 & 6 Hockey Festival 
  Thursday 27th…………. Year 3 Trip to Museum of London 
  Friday 28th ……………. Girls Football v Avenue 

  

  March 

  Monday 2nd……………...Boys Football v Beddington Park at 3.45pm 
  Thursday 5th ……………World Book Day/International Dance Workshop 
  Friday 6th………………...International Dance Workshop 
  Monday 9th……………... Walk to School Week. 
  Tuesday 10th…………….Incredible Eggs (Meerkat’s) & Reception Classes. 
  Tuesday 17th…………….Voice in a Million at Wembley Arena 
  Wednesday 25th………...Parent Target Setting from 2.00-7.30pm. School closes at 1.30pm 
  Thursday 26th…………...Year 4 Trip to the Ecology Centre/Boys Football v Meadowfield at 3.45pm 
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World Book Day  

 

Thursday 5th March is World Book Day, come 
dressed to school as your favourite book character. 
If you are stuck for ideas please visit 
https://www.worldbookday.com/home . 

Attendance for week ending Friday 31st January 2020 

 

As a school our weekly target for attendance is 96.5%. This week our attendance was  93.8% 

https://www.worldbookday.com/home

